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Connecting Youth Into Employment

10th October 2024 | 10am-1pm | O’Hanlon Hall, Beenleigh State High School

IT’S ON AGAIN!
All three levels of government have been working closely with Logan High

Schools to assist students to better understand career pathways and link school
leavers to employment.

We are hosting the 3rd Bridge to Business event on 10th October 2024 
at the Beenleigh SHS O’Hanlon Hall, and would like to invite you to participate!

All schools and youth are encouraged to attend to find future employment.

To register your School or Youth, please click here

Check out the video from Bridge to Business 2023!

Youth
unemployment

in Logan is
down from

13.8% to 10.1%
from Jan 2023 -

Jan 2024! 

“We have 25 students
that we will be
contacting for
interviews!”

“I put myself out
there and loved the
opportunities that

came my way!”

“I saw many options
available, just in case

University doesn’t
work for me”

‘”We were able to
offer jobs to the

students on the day!”

https://www.facebook.com/BeenleighHigh/videos/314265501408288

